
 

Token of Appreciation & Expression of Gratitude 

                                   

                                             21 February 2011 

I am pleased to inform you that our student, S5 Lam Man-wai, has been 
awarded the "Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prize 2010/11" by Sir Edward Youde 
Memorial Fund Council for his outstanding performance and all-round 
attainment. 

We would like to extend our warmest congratulations to the awardee and 
sincere gratitude should go to our professional team in nurturing students of 
talent and high potential. 

                                                              Principal 

                                                                Tang Wai Chun Agnes 

           



 

Token of Appreciation & Expression of Gratitude 

                                   

                                             21 February 2011 

I am pleased to inform you that our student, S6 Leung Koon-wing, has been 
awarded the "Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prize 2010/11" by Sir Edward Youde 
Memorial Fund Council for his outstanding performance and all-round 
attainment. 

We would like to extend our warmest congratulations to the awardee and 
sincere gratitude should go to our professional team in nurturing students of 
talent and high potential. 

                                                              Principal 

                                                                Tang Wai Chun Agnes 
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